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Dear Friends and Supporters, 

Due to Covid-19 the mission work in India is severely affected. Several Pastors, Church Workers, and 
members of the church and community have contracted Covid-19. For several long periods there were 
severe restrictions on travel that affected worship opportunities, family visitation and outreach to the 
community. This also included the reading rooms, schools, nursery schools, Vacation Bible School and 
medical centres. Providing financial support to the Pastors and Church Workers in India has been 
difficult and because of travel restrictions getting the support to them is challenging. Thanks to the 
leaders in India for finding ways to arrange for the support in Malabar and Anantapur. 

Malabar: Currently most activities are severely restricted. 

Anantapur: Some activity continues, including worship services and some visitation. Below is a picture 
of a Baptism Service, January 2021. 

 

May our gracious and loving God grant courage and strength to the Pastors, Church Workers and people 
of India. Thank you for your faithful financial and prayer support. You may send your donations to: P.O. 
Box 32045 Regina, SK, Canada S4N 7L2. 

Yours in Christ, 

Rev. Howard Ulmer, President 
306-352-0991 
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